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CANCELLATION OF MEETING  
ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON LONG-TERM CARE HOMES  
AND SERVICES 
AUGUST 5, 2010  

 

The meeting of the Advisory Committee on Long-Term Care Homes and Services scheduled for 
Thursday, August 5, 2010, at 9:30 a.m. has been CANCELLED.  

The next meeting of the Advisory Committee is scheduled to be held on Friday, October 1, 
2010, at 9:30 a.m., in Meeting Rm. 303, Metro Hall.  

For further information or assistance, please contact Colleen O'Neill, Committee Secretary at 
416-392-5227 or e-mail at coneill1@toronto.ca.      
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